
OBG MEN’S BILLIARD CLUB 

MINUTES 
Wednesday, September 29, 2010 

 

TO:   Tom Fetherling, President 

FROM:  Fred Kells-Murphy, Secretary 

SIBJECT:  Officer’s Meeting @ Silver Lake.  

 

Tom Fetherling, President called the meeting to order at 12:10pm 

 

Officers in attendance were: 

 

Tom Fetherling, President; 

Walt Ennes, Vice President and Co-Chairman, Player Rating 

Buddy Nichols, 2
nd

 Vice President and Co-Chairman, Player Rating 

Bill Finn, Treasure 

Fred Kells-Murphy, Secretary; 

 

Bill Finn submitted his Treasure’s report to the President. Tom announced that the 

Club was in good shape $ wise. 

 

Tom Fetherling informed us that he would not be here for the October 27
th

 meeting. 

 

Discussions were held and decisions made regarding the following: 

 

SESSION DUES: 

Session Dues will remain @ $10.00; 

THE SEMI-ANNUAL PICNIC [December 3
rd

];  

 It was decided that Hamburgers and Boiled Hot Dogs would be served in lieu 

of Bratwurst. 

PLAYER EVALUATIONS: 

 As in the past, New Members will be evaluated by Buddy and Walt; 

 Captains may request a re-evaluation be made of a player(s) who in the 

captain’s opinion are not correctly graded. 

TEAM SELECTIONS FOR THE WINTER SESSION: 

 Captains names will be placed in one can and A,B,C and D player slips 

[excluding the captains] will be placed in their respectively labeled cans; 

 Buddy and Walt will alternately select captain’s name slips from the 

Captains can and announce the captain’s name and team number and hand 

the name slip to Tom and Fred for marking and bundling. 

 The Selected Captain will then draw three name slips, one from each of the 

three cans [not of his own ranking], announce his players and their ranking 

hand the slips to Tom and Fred who will mark the team number on the 

captain’s and his team’ slips and clip them together for later recording by 

Bill Truechek.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Fred Kells-Murphy, Secretary 


